TOWN OF BARNET
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Barnet Planning/Zoning Board will hold a public hearing
in the conference room of the Town Clerk's office at 7 p.m. on

July 5,. 2016 to consider the following application(s):
# 18-16 from Rachel M. Kittredge, for a 6' X 32' porch at

185 Church Street, lot # 26-01-64. Needs setback
variance from the Town highway.

All interested parties will be heard and MUST participate in
this hearing to have "the right to take any subseqguent appeal.”
(Chapter 117, Title 24 § 4471)

A business meeting will follow the hearing. For further in-
formation you may contact, Shirley Warden, Secretary at (802)

633-4993.
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Proposed Agenda

#1. Public hearing for application #18-16;
#2. Members of -the public;

#3. Minutes for June 7, 2016;

#4. Correspondence;

#5. 6ther business;
#6. By Laws?
#7. Adjourn.



